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\ BRUNNER FARMHOUSE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Minutes
AR 9 SEP 2013

"Cororav®’

Meeting Summary

Routine Farmhouse business was discussed.

Roll Call

Present: Sherill Bunetta, Diana Hastings, David Lewis, Mary Jones, Mark Brunner, and Kevin Standbridge (staff)

Absent: Terra Lenihan and Betty Calvin

Agenda ~ Minutes

The meeting was called to order by Sherill Bunetta, Committee Chair, at 6:32 pm in the CD-2 Conference Room in the
George Di Ciero City and County Building, The minutes from June 24, 2013, and the agenda for tonight's meeting
was approved.

OLD BUSINESS

The Holy Trinity Church has been approved to become the upstairs resident in the Brunner Farmhouse. They have
not moved in yet, but are expected to move in in the next few weeks.

MONTHLY BUSINESS

HOUSE REQUESTS: The Brunner Family would like to use the Brunner House on 28 September for a family
gathering and meeting to commemorate lla Brunner who died on 30 August 2013. The Request was
APPROVED.

GROUNDS AND GARDENS:

a. It was noted the YELLOW garden looks disheveled. It is maintained by SEW AND GROW. .

b. It was also noted that both the ORANGE and RED garden look very nice by comparison.

c. It was noted the ROSE garden is looking very good. Several rose bushes were replaced with new
bushes by Renee Sereff. The garden is maintained by Renee and the Kozisek Family.

d. We still need a volunteer to maintain the Perimeter garden.

e. The ASI sign was put up by David Lewis in the Foundation garden.

ACTION LIST: NO Changes

FINANCES: The Brunner Farmhouse account balance is $7471.96 as of 5 SEP 2013.

NEW BUSINESS

Broomfield Days: The date is Saturday, 21 SEP. We will have the Doll House at the BCAH Booth again this
year. Sherill asked for volunteers to man the booth and accept donations for Postcards. Diana offered to work
the 8 AM shift.

Fall Clean-Up Day: The date is Saturday, 9 NOV, the time is 0900 to 1200. Sherill will send an e-malil to the
Farmhouse users to remind them that we could use their help on the Clean-up.

The Railroad Station Bench: Kevin advised us that the Railroad Depot Museum would like to have their bench
returned to them. It was agreed to return the bench. Adequate funds exist {o purchase additional folding chairs if
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they are needed. Sherill also pointed out that we often have Farmhouse Users who ask what they can buy for
the Farmhouse as a part of they pay back for using the space. Folding Chairs would be a perfect idea.

4.  Sherill reported that Jamie, the Secretary at the Brunner Farmhouse is leaving her position soon. Sherill also told
us that a replacement is in the works.

5. Mary Jones reported that her group, the Generic Knitters, has recently had to scrub and clean a very dirty
bathroom, plus vacuum the house. The house is often very dirty, especially the bathroom.

Diana Hastings suggested a sign be posted to remind Users of the house that we don't have professional
cleaners and to “PLEASE Clean Up after yourselves”,

Sherill will speak to the Group Leader of the Narcotic Annon Group that uses the house on Friday evening to
remind them to clean-up after themselves.

6. Mary reported that the MICE are back in the basement of the Farmhouse. Kevin Standbridge said he believes
City exterminators should be around regularly.

Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned 7:10 p.m.

Approval

Minutes Prepared by Diana Hastings

Approved by %ya{/ &fﬁ%

Chair




